13" December 2021

Wandering

Dear parents/carers ,
RE: Information for start of 2022

We will be making a few changes at Wandering PS in 2022. This letter is to infom you of all the changes
and also update you with general information for 2022 school year.

e School starts back on 31 January for Pre-primary to year 6 only.
e Kindy starts back on Tuesday 1% February and Wednesday 2" February. Tuesday and

Wednesday are the kindy days for semester one and semester two day will be Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday.

e Staffing:- Senior Room Angela Presser for Monday and Tuesday
Pippa Minter for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday

e Junior Room teacher to be confirmed waiting for contract to be signed.
o Filicity Lowrie Wednesday in junior room to cover DOTT for teacher

e Merrill Ridgley to cover senior room DOTT

e EA’s will be allocated as per classroom requirement.

e Labour Day public holiday Monday 7" March
e Swimming Carnival date to be confirmed
e Last day for term one Friday 14" April 2022

e Term two starts Tuesday 26™ April 2022

Students MUST wear their shoes at all-times due to bee strings, stubbed toes etc.

Merry Christmas and have a happy holiday.

Regards

Merrill Ridgley

Principal

2 Watts Street Wandering 6308

P: (08) 9884 2950
Wandering.PS@education.wa.edu.au
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